
PB-67-18 P&D July 10, 2018
File no. 505-01/18 & 520-01/18

From: Amanda Vanderveen[] 
Sent: Wednesday, July 11, 2018 4:13 PM 
To: Mailbox, Clerks <Clerks@burlington.ca> 
Subject: Brant James building 

This building should absolutely not be built at 409 Brant/James. It is absolutley 
ridiculous to tear down a building that has been there since the 1870s to build more 
condos. 

Burlington has so few heritage buildings left it is ludicrous to year down another to build 
condos. 

Please do not allow it! 

Amanda Vanderveen 
Burlington resident 


